
From: liam king
To: Community Support and Services Committee
Subject: Emergency bill submission
Date: Friday, 4 March 2022 11:26:49 AM

Hi,

I believe that the emergency bill should NOT be extended until the 31/10. Due to the vaccination not protecting
anyone else except for the individual I believe it should be up to the individual person if they would like to
receive the vaccine.

New studies have revealed that a vaccinated person CAN still contract and pass on COVID-19, therefore the
mandates are pointless in the sense of protecting OTHERS and the individual person should be able to choose
for themselves if they would like to receive it.

Both vaccinated and unvaccinated pose a risk to spreading the virus therefore the mandates for frontline
workers are pointless. Businesses and workplaces are suffering due to these mandates, should the mandates
continue on there will be an uproar from those that have lost their jobs. Freedom of choice should be a priority
in Australia.

Please end the emergency bill as it is not protecting anyone and only ruining peoples lives!

Kind Regards,

Liam King
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